






Sandy Schara 
District 9 
June 2020 Director’s Report 
 
I am sorry to say, but happy to say that all is well in District 9.  It has been another quiet month around 
here.  I really have nothing to report at this time. 
 



June 2020 Report 
District 5 
Wm van Doorn 
 
Here it is the middle of summer and our country is in an uproar. I must point out that the Cooperative 
system is one fine example of democracy at work. We in the Coop address issues in a constructive way. 
It makes me glad I live here and a JREC member.  
 
We have not had many events recently that have come to this director’s attention. We have had mostly 
stable weather (some wind) and I would like to say the Coop is running like a Swiss watch.  But even a 
quality watch needs attention at times. I can assure you that there always is something that calls for 
discussion and a decision. 
 
So as we all move forward I have little to Report this month.  But we as directors are still reading and 
researching topics that may affect your Coop to help make it the best it can be. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
District 5 Director 
Bill van Doorn 
 




